
From: Meghan Marth <Meghan.Marth@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022, 5:45 PM 
To: aasiyahbhaiji325@gmail.com <aasiyahbhaiji325@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: CIOGC 30th Anniversary Luncheon 
 

Good evening Aasiyah, 
 
Thank you for your message and following up! Dr. Arwady would be happy to attend. I have 
submitted her RSVP on her behalf. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Best, 
Meghan 
 
Meghan Marth, MSW, MPH  
Senior Aide to the Commissioner  
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